
 
 

DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
BOARD OF ETHICS AND GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING  

 
Case No. 23-0006-F In re David Deboer 

 
The District of Columbia Board of Ethics and Government Accountability will hold a hearing at the 
Board of Ethics and Government Accountability, 1030 15th Street, NW, Suite 700 on January 11, 
2024 at 2:00 p.m., and to be continued as may be necessary on January 12, 2024, in Case No. 23-
0006-F In re David Deboer. 
 
Questions about the meeting may be directed to bega@dc.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This meeting is governed by the Open Meetings Act. Please address any questions or complaints 
arising under this meeting to the Office of Open Government at opengovoffice@dc.gov. 
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